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BMS had a fast couple of weeks in December, highlighted by all the Christmas cheer provided
by the staff and students. BMS also hosted the monthly Board meeting and it was a great
experience for all the students involved. This meeting showcased all the great types of students
at BMS. After the meeting we spent the remaining time focused on finishing the break with a
purpose so that everyone has an opportunity to begin the second half of the school year with a
set starting point. A more in depth report will be provided in February as winter benchmark
testing will be completed, MAST testing will be conducted, and there will be a full month to
report. The adjustments made prior to the 2nd quarter will also be completed with a complete
data review to gauge the success of the changes. This data will include classroom grades (gpa)
in addition to the testing data. Attendance is also currently being reviewed and an updated
system is being focused upon.

BMS by the numbers:

Referrals for month of December:
8 minor
2 severe
1 extreme

Student Attendance month of December:
6th- 127 total - 79.75%
7th- 111 total - 80.11
8th- 144 total - 76.36%

Staff Attendance for month of December:
Certified- 92%
Classified- 89%

Number of students on Sukapi Student list::
6th- 77 total (66%)
7th- 74 total (670%)
8th- 57 total (60%)


